
Oronoco Township
Temporary Road Closure of 125th St 

Oronoco, Mn 55960

To whom it may concern,

Oronoco township will temporarily close to traffic the East end of 125
th
 

Street, beginning December 1, 2024 through March 30, 2025. The road will 

be closed to reduce the safety hazards on the road way. The road will be 

barricaded at the closure site. 

If you would like any further details please contact Ken Mergen, Supervisor 

for Oronoco Township, at 507.923.1262.

Thank you,

Jody Schroeder

Oronoco Township Clerk


